
 

 

 

 

NOTICE REGARDING THE INSTALLATION DEADLINE FOR SPECIFIC ALTERNATE DESIGN TREATMENT 

SYSTEMS IN THE PINELANDS AREA 

 

 

Please take notice that August 5, 2018 is the last day to begin the installation of a BioBarrier, Busse GT, 

Hoot ANR or SeptiTech alternate design septic system in the Pinelands Area pursuant to N.J.A.C. 7:50-

10.22(a)4.  Although the Commission has formally proposed amendments to the Comprehensive 

Management Plan to eliminate this installation deadline, the amendments are not expected to be adopted 

and in effect until the end of 2018.   

 

The proposed amendments were published in the New Jersey Register on July 16, 2018 and are also 

available on the Commission’s website. A public hearing concerning the rule proposal will be held on:  

 

August 29, 2018 at 9:30 A.M. 

Richard J. Sullivan Center 

15C Springfield Road 

New Lisbon, New Jersey. 

 

Written comments on the rule proposal may be submitted by regular mail, facsimile or e-mail no later 

than September 14, 2018 to: 

 

Susan R. Grogan, P.P., AICP 

Chief Planner 

Pinelands Commission 

P.O. Box 359 

New Lisbon, NJ 08064 

Facsimile: (609)894-7330 

E-mail: planning@pinelands.nj.gov or through the Commission’s website at 

http://nj.gov/pinelands/home/contact/planning.shtml 

 

Installations of the BioBarrier, Busse GT, Hoot ANR and SeptiTech technologies that are begun prior to 

August 5, 2018 may proceed uninterrupted after the August 5, 2018 deadline. 

 

Installations of the Amphidrome, Bioclere and FAST treatment technologies are unaffected by the 

August 5, 2018 installation deadline as these technologies have been permanently approved for use and 

are no longer participating in the Commission’s pilot program. 

 

https://www.nj.gov/pinelands/cmp/amend/2018%20septic%20rule%20proposal%20for%20website.pdf
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Please direct any questions to  Ed Wengrowski, the Commission’s Environmental Technologies 

Coordinator at ed.wengrowski@pinelands.nj.gov or by calling 609-894-7300. 

mailto:ed.wengrowski@pinelands.nj.gov

